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 YEOVAL CENTRAL SCHOOL 

Term 3 Week 10 

13 September 2021 

At Yeoval Central School we inspire all to be responsible, respectful and cooperative learners. Working together to achieve and grow. 

At Yeoval Central School we are respectful, responsible and cooperative.  

Our PBL focus areas for Term 3 Weeks 6-10 are: 

 Do your best work, always present your personal best 

 Kind words, kind actions 

K-6 sport 
For learning at home, physical education has been a little different. Instead of a group practising at school it is now 
individual skills improvement and challenges for K-6.  

Students were tasked with a fundamental movement scavenger hunt or course. All of primary had fun either 
hiding the skill cards or making a course. Students were very excited to start which was apparent during the Zoom 
lesson on Friday.  

The next challenges were different games and skill movements, they had to complete and mark off their work 
sheets. These challenges were centred around hopping, throwing, balancing and dancing. Primary had a lot of fun 
doing all of these challenges.   

Lastly, an activity book with many different activities including a family scavenger hunt. Primary students are 
wished good luck in their physical activity journey whilst at home.  

Everyone is encouraged to keep moving and move away from their computers for some physical exercise. They are 
also encouraged to keep improving their own individual skills.   

Miss Goulding 

The Scavenger 

hunt with Chase 

BUILD AND DESTROY WITH 

ANNABELLE 



Well done to all staff, parents/caregivers and students for another great term of learning. I thank you 
for the combined support and effort throughout the term and especially over the last 5 weeks.   

This week we farewell Mrs Kate Lee who has moved to Dubbo. Mrs Lee has been working two days per 
week as our COVID tutoring leader and tutor. Ms Amanda Crain will lead this initiative for the remainder 
of the year and Mrs Helen Tremain and Mrs Elaine Bates will join the tutoring team. Mrs Ind will be a part 
of the Little Eagles team from Term 4.  

Well done to our staff and students who participated in NAIDOC Day. I thank Ms Livissianis for 
coordinating the event with Wambangalang and Uncle Darren to ensure we recognise the importance of 
celebrating the culture and successes of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples.  

Last week, Mr Ken Horley represented teachers from rural and remote NSW in a virtual round table 
discussion with The Hon. Sarah Mitchell, Minister for Education and Early 
Childhood Learning.  

Our SRC created an RUOK? Day virtual competition. I thank Claire and 
Ms Gemma Loud, our SRC Coordinator for putting this together for our 
students.  

Have a wonderful holiday break! 
Don’t forget our school is open 
for Share our Space.  

I hope to see you tonight on Zoom at 
6pm for a Q&A prior to the 
P&C meeting.  

Nicole Bliss  
Principal  

 A message from the Principal 

At Yeoval Central School we inspire all to be responsible, respectful and cooperative learners. Working together to achieve and grow. 

The learning packs will 
be sent home a day 
earlier this week to 
account for the 
holidays. Please collect 
work from the buses 
on Thursday afternoon 
or Friday morning. 
Alternatively, from the 
YCS bus zone from 2-
230pm on Thursday 16 
September. 

YCS House Cup Challenge 

Daily House Cup Competition challenges are posted on the Sentral 
Parent and Student Portal each day! 

Get involved by earning points for your house! Make sure you submit 
your answers by 3pm. 

The Week 10 Challenge! 

This week you have to create the best shadow art with the only 
decorative items you can add are those found in nature! 

CURRENT POINTS TALLY: 



NAIDOC DAY 

Find us on Facebook  We are a member of the Western Access Program 

On Friday 10th of September Yeoval Central School students and staff celebrated NAIDOC Day.  

The NAIDOC 2021 theme – Heal Country! – calls for all of us to continue to seek greater protections for 
our lands, our waters, our sacred sites and our cultural heritage from exploitation, desecration, and 
destruction. 

Students had the opportunity to paint their boomerangs during the whole school Zoom live from 
Wambangalang Environmental Education Centre. They learnt about symbols used in Wiradjuri art and  
also learnt about local bush tucker that they can find in their own backyards. 
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Student of the Week 
Term 3 Week 8 

K/1/2: Wintah 
For her positive attitude and 
participation in class tasks 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

3/4: Lara 
For consistent engagement with 
her school work and Zooming in 

every day 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

5/6: Imogen 
For showing enthusiasm in all 

class tasks and demonstrating a 
positive attitude towards 

learning 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Stage 4: Ricky 
For a mammoth effort engaging 

with Learning from Home 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Calendar Dates/Notices 

Stage 5: Skye 
For demonstrating care and 

consideration of staff and for 
super engagement on Zooms 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Stage 6: Ben 
For his refined academic effort 

and quiet persistence 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

School Calendar 
Term 3 Week 10 

13 Sep  
Q&A and P&C Meeting  

6pm - Zoom 
16 Sep 

Kindergarten 2022 Transition - 
1pm 

17 Sep 
Last day of Term 3 

 
 

Assessment Calendar 
Term 3 Week 10 

Year 8 
Technology Mandatory - Practical 

Project 1 
Year 9/10 

English 
HSIE 

Term 4 Week 2 
Year 7/8 

LOTE Speaking Task 
Year 9/10 

PDHPE 

Congratulations to all our student achievers this week. 

Silver Merit Award 
Recipients: Annabelle 

Bronze Merit Award 
Recipients: Wintah 

Gold Merit Award 
Recipients:  Cruz 

Kindergarten 2022 
Transition 

Phoebe 

Blake 


